
 
 
To the Honorable Scott Schmerelson,  
 
The Encino Neighborhood Council (ENC) congratulates Los 
Angeles Unified Boardmember Scott Schmerelson for being 
recognized by the Association of California School 
Administrators  (ACSA) as winner of this year’s  Ferd Kiesel 
Memorial Distinguished Service Award. Mr. Schmerelson is a 
lifelong educator who brings a site administrator’s 
perspective to the seven-member board, representing 
District 3.   
 
Residents of Encino are proud and grateful to have such a 
dedicated professional working for students in our 
neighborhood schools.   
 
Sincerely, 
_______________________ 
Alex Garay 
ENC President 
 
_______________________ 
Jennifer Goldstein 
Education Committee Chair 
 
 


